
 

 

 

To: Parents/ Carers of Year 7 to 11 Students  

Our ref: 87422143 

21 February 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: School Uniform 

As you may be aware, the government has asked all schools to review their uniform policy to make sure costs are 

reasonable and that parents and carers are getting the best value for money. In particular, schools have been asked to 

review all branded items and so I am writing to let you know that South Hunsley School is working closely with our 

partners in the Education Alliance to update our uniform ahead of September 2023.  

In the meantime, the school would like to remind you of some of the services that our suppliers offer.  Our two suppliers 

are 

Rawcliffes     Steady Schoolwear 

16 Saville Street                 29 Holderness Road 

Hull     Hull 

HU1 3EF    HU8 7NA 

Payment for school uniform can be made using either a credit or debit card and both of our suppliers accept PayPal, 

giving you the facility, should you wish to pay in three or four instalments through PayPal credit options.  

In addition, Steady School Wear offer a voucher scheme allowing you to save throughout the year and then use saved 

vouchers to purchase uniform when needed.  They also provide the option to have items delivered to school for 

collection throughout most of the school year, but please note that this is not available during the summer holidays ahead 

of September.  

Our school has also been supplying Dove House in Brough with second hand school uniform and we would encourage 

you to make your own donations direct to Dove House if you have any uniform that others might benefit from that is still 

in good condition.  

If you are in receipt of Free School Meals you are asked to contact your child’s Head of House if you have any uniform 

needs. Our team will be happy to help. 

We will continue to look to identify further savings ready for September 2023, and will be in touch, as soon as we can to 

confirm these ahead of the new academic year. I have also attached a copy of our Uniform Policy which I hope is helpful. 

https://southhunsley.org.uk/parent-information/uniform/ 

 

https://southhunsley.org.uk/parent-information/uniform/


 

Thank you for your continued support and should you wish to discuss any issues you have regarding uniform then please 

do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of House. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mitch Trainor 

Deputy Headteacher 


